


streets to access Rutherford and it requires many lights to do so.  The exit for this development is
congested.  Rutherford to Weston is beyond capacity as is and no matter if you try to exit from
Babak or Astona to Weston you are still caught in traffic.  
 
Residents lives are at risk with emergency vehicles.  We have watched firetrucks try to get thru to
children hit by cars on an already busy Velmar.  
 
Why are these units 1 bedroom? As residents we were mandated to pay thousands of dollars for
interlock driveways. Maintenance of the area.  And development should contribute to the
community of family and support 3 bedroom.  This area has many other options for 1 bedroom
already planned.  This should not be one of them.
 
I ask why would this council allow for a development that outs the community at risk to receive
essential services that will be challenged to get to those that need them.
 
DO NOT LET THIS CONDO CHANGE OUR COMMUNITY'S CHARACTER AND REDUCE OUR HOME
VALUE.
 
Please reconsider and open up Pinevalley to reduce the already congested intersection.
 
Attilio Baldassarra


